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City of Port Orange

The City of Port Orange, Florida, gives notice of its proposed ordinance governing a telecommunications company placing or maintaining telecommunications facilities in its rights-of-way.

FIRST READING TO BE HELD:

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, September 7, 2021, 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: City of Port Orange Council Chambers, 1000 City Center Circle, Port Orange, FL 32129

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed ordinance amends the City of Port Orange Code of Ordinances provisions regulating telecommunications facilities to expressly address current industry practices with respect to installation of telecommunications facilities in the public rights-of-way.

A copy of the proposed ordinance can be obtained by calling the City Clerk’s Office at (386)506-5563 or by visiting City Hall during regular business hours.
